St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“We can do hard things.”

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

March 31, 2021
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,
Please find below reminders:

e April 1—=3MP Report Cards are available online
e April 1—12—Easter Break

e April 13 = Spring uniform begins

e April 19—11:50 AM Dismissal

e April 19-30 - Read-A-Thon

If you are traveling for Easter Break to a state that requires quarantine upon return to NJ, your child’s teacher needs to be
notified before break so that virtual learning can be implemented. We also want to make sure that your child goes home
with any materials they may need for virtual learning.

When we return from break the middle school is anticipating changing classes each day. The students will be sanitizing
and wiping down their own desks when they change classes, and CDC guidelines will continue to be implemented. We will
let you know when this begins, and we are excited for the students to get back to more of a normal routine. Should you
have and questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Our tradition of Lenten mite boxes had yielded a contribution of $661.00 to the MCA! God bless all of our students and
families for being so generous to those less fortunate. And a final reminder, the Blessing of the Easter Food at our church
which will take place on April 3 at 12:00 PM in the school parking lot. Please join us for this Easter tradition!

Finally, there will be new arrival procedures that will be implemented when we return from Easter break. Please make
sure to carefully review the attached document that explains these new procedures. My hope is that morning arrival will

move at a faster pace.

Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers. | wish you all a very blessed Easter!
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Lori Hodder,
Principal

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041



New Arrival Procedures

When we return from Easter Break on April 13, the morning arrival procedures will be a bit
different in an effort to speed up the arrival process. Please review the following:

1.

Cars will continue to line-up in the front of the building.

Once your car is against the sidewalk, please have your child(ren) exit the car and start
1o walk up towards the front entrance. There will be teachers waiting all along the
sidewalk to do temperature checks. Students will continue up to the front door once
their temperature is checked. This will hopefully keep the line moving.

Preschool parents can continue to park in the lot near Jacobson Street and walk their
children up to the sidewalk.

We have extended prayers until 7:50 AM this year due to the temperature taking.
Going forward, if your child is not in the building by 7:50 AM, they will not be admitted
until prayers are over. You can bring them to the front door as usual after that time.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation with these new procedures! We are hoping for a
safe, and quicker arrival for all of the students going forward.




FIELD DAY

T-SHIRT DESIGN CONTEST!

*CREATE YOUR OWN ORIGINAL DESIGN**
*One entry per person*
*Students will vote on their favorite design*
*Winning design will be adapted and featured on our Field
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RESTAURANT. PIZZA. ITALIAN

CAMILLO'S RESTAURANT
31 MACARTHUR AYE IN SAYREVYILLE, NJ

AN call 732-390-4444 or visit www.camillosnj.com
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IT'S TIME TO DINE!

SCHOOY

Please join us for a delicious way to raise money for
our school and also help support a local business.

Present this flyer when dining in, or mention
St. Stan’s HSA if ordering for delivery or pick-up.
Camillo’s Restaurant will donate 109 of all sales

back to our school!

We'd love to see photos of you enjoying your meal!
Send pictures to socialmedia@sskschool.org to be featured
on our Social Media sites. @S

Thank you for supporting a local business & St. Stan's, 6@
2279 a small school doing BIG things! ﬁ@
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Save the date & reserve your platter?
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Coamm o ST STAN'S HSA

“| POLISH PLATTER
FUNDRAISER
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saturday, April 17th 3-6PM
Curbside pickup behind the school

Platter includes:
't Potato/Cheese Pierogi,
| Stuffed Cabbage, Kielbasa and Saverkraut,
Rye bread, and
Chrusciki for dessert

Tickets will be sold after Masses, in the
Church office or by contacting Gina
at 732-277-2552.

Pre-Sale- $17/dinner | ?\' \
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